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How we have supported the school so far this year: 
 
Golden Time Resources £629.88 

New felt tip pens for the children to create their 

Christmas card designs £72.96 

The School, Parent Council and PTA agreed to jointly 

fund the purchase of new stage curtains.  The PTA 

contribution was  £1,200 

Upper school topic support- BBC Human Planet DVD’s 

£31.96 

Kindle Fire to support the schools trial of technology 

resources that enhance the curriculum and development 

of the children’s ICT skills £122.48 

Gymfest and City of Dance costumes and scenery £80 

Total spend so far: £2,137.28! 

Easy Fundraising 
 
We have 101 people supporting us through easy 
fundraising.  So far, they have raised a great total of 
£201.88, and at no additional cost to them! 
 
Please consider registering and supporting us before you 
start your Christmas shopping, register at 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk and choose Kelvindale 
Primary PTA as your chosen recipient.  
 

 

Important dates for your diary                        

17
th

 November  

Fish & Chip Quiz Night 7.30pm-Kelvindale Bowling Club 

29
th

 November 

PTA Meeting 7.15pm in the school, everyone is 

welcome. 

2
nd

 December Christmas Fayre 10am – 12 Noon in the 

school.  

Thank You!                                                                  
 

To Kelvindale Bowling Club for supporting the PTA again 
with a free let for our fish and chip quiz. 

 

To all those who came and supported the Winter Shopping 
Evening – we hope you had fun and found some lovely 
gifts. 

 

To all those that have volunteered at our events so far and 
have volunteered for the Christmas Fayre. 

Direct Financial Support                                   

In response to some parental requests to support the 

PTA directly with financial contributions, our bank details 

are as follows:- 

Account Number:- 70598343 

Sort Code:- 826408 

Account Name:- Kelvindale PTA 

Micro Scooters                                                         
 
Are you thinking of treating someone to a new micro 
scooter? 
 
The PTA have signed up for their cash back scheme, this 
means that if you purchase a micro scooter directly from 
their website and use the code 8414823 under ‘apply 
school code’, the school will receive 10% if the total amount 
you have spent. 
 

 Follow us on Facebook #KelvindalePTA 
   Email us at kelvindalepta@yahoo.com 

  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
mailto:kelvindalepta@yahoo.com


Christmas Fayre Saturday 2nd December 2017 

10am to 12 Noon 

  

The Christmas Fayre is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year and it cannot happen without the support of the 
parents and carers within the school community.  We would therefore be very grateful if you could help and support us 

in any of the following ways. 
 

Volunteers Required                        
 
We require a large number of volunteers to run the 
Christmas Fayre on Saturday 2nd December and help 
with the set up on Friday 1st.  Please let us know if you 
can spare half an hour to help on one of our stalls or to 
set up or tidy up  

Christmas Faye Donations                
 
We are looking for donations of:- 

Books 
CD’s 
DVD’s 
Games 
Home baking 
Jigsaws 
Raffle prizes 
Silent auction items 
Soft toy animals 
Tombola items 
Toys  
Used uniform 
 
Please hand any donations into the school office.   
 
All donations of both time and goods will be very 
gratefully received, thank you.  
 

PTA Pet Shop                                   
 
Do you have any soft toy animals that could do with 
another home?   
 
Then please donate them to us for our PTA Pet Shop 
tombola. 

Silent Auction Items                                            
 
We are looking to supplement our already fabulous prizes for 
our silent auction.  Do you own your own business that you 
would like to advertise through donating a prize to the silent 
auction, or do you work for someone or know someone who 
would like to make a donation?  Then please let us know. 
 
Silent Auction Format 
 
Following your feedback, this year the auction will be a silent 
one, with details of the items on offer being sent home on a 
bidding slip the week before the Fayre.  
 
Sealed bids can be returned to the school office the week 
before the Fayre or on the day of the Fayre itself.  Spare 
bidding forms will be available at the Fayre. 
 
This will allow all parents and carers the chance to participate 
in the auction whether they can attend the Fayre or not. 
 
Winners will be contacted by email and payment should be 
made within the week or prizes will default to the second 
highest bidder. 

Sweetie Jars                                                   
 

Any left over Halloween sweeties? Please consider filling a 
jar with them to make a sweetie jar for our tombola stall.  
 

Home Baking                                                                            
 
If you are donating home baking, please ensure any 
Tupperware is labelled with your child’s name and class so 
they can be returned to you. 

Used Uniform                                                          
 
Do you have any school uniform that no longer fits?  Please 
put it in the used uniform box in the school foyer. 



  
 


